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NavData® Alert 
 

 

!! URGENT !!     
 
 
Date:  25 June 2024 

 
Subject: Luang Phabang, Laos 

Luang Phabang Intl (VLLB) 

 Multiple procedures  

 Cycle 2406 

 

Procedure coding outdated 
   

Jeppesen NavData for cycle 2406, ef fective 13 June 2024, contains incorrect data for Luang Phabang Intl; 

Luang Phabang, Laos (VLLB). Laos SUP A01/24 has been cancelled. 

 

Below procedures should not be used: 
 

SID RNP: ATVAM 1A [ATVA1A], ATVAM 1B [ATVA1B], BEGOM 2A [BEGO2A], BEGOM 2B [BEGO2B], 

IBASI 1B [IBAS1B], IBASI 1C [IBAS1C], IDVAT 1A [IDVA1A], IDVAT 1B [IDVA1B], KAASI 1C [KAAS1C], 

KAASI 1D [KAAS1D], NIXOG 1A [NIXO1G], OBDET 1A [OBDE1A], OBDET 1B [OBDE1B], OSVER 1A 

[OSVE1A], OSVER 1B [OSVE1B], SAMDI 1A [SAMD1A], SAMDI 1B [SAMD1B], UPLIX 1A [UPLI1A], 
UPLIX 1B [UPLI1B], VEDVU 1A [VEDV1A], VEDVU 1B [VEDV1B] 

 

STAR RNP: ATVAM 1C [ATVA1C], ATVAM 1D [ATVA1D], BEGOM 2C [BEGO2C], BEGOM 2D 

[BEGO2D], IBASI 1D [IBAS1D], IBASI 1E [IBAS1E], IDVAT 1C [IDVA1C], IDVAT 1D [IDVA1D], IDVAT 

1E [IDVA1E], KAASI 1E [KAAS1E], KAASI 1F [KAAS1F], OBDET 1C [OBDE1C], OBDET 1D [OBDE1D], 

OSVER 1C [OSVE1C], OSVER 1D [OSVE1D], SAMDI 1C [SAMD1C], SAMDI 1D [SAMD1D], UPLIX 1C 
[UPLI1C], UPLIX 1D [UPLI1D], VEDVU 1C [VEDV1C], VEDVU 1D [VEDV1D] 

 

 

Below procedures are missing form database: 

 
RNAV SID: NAMON 1C, NAMON 1D 

RNAV STAR: NAMON 1E, NAMON 1F, LAPON 1C 
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WE STRONGLY URGE YOU TO MAKE THIS INFORMATION AVAILABLE TO 

APPROPRIATE CREW MEMBERS OR CUSTOMERS IMMEDIATELY! 
 
Revised coding will appear in Jeppesen NavData for cycle 2407, ef fective 11 July 2024. Until then an entry 

will appear in the NavData Change Notices and this Alert will be posted on the Jeppesen Web site: Notices 

and Alerts.    
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